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       January 31, 2023 

  
   
Dear Dungeness Bay Plat Community Members, 
 
I am thrilled to write this letter to you as the new President of our Homeowners 
Association.  I would like to take a moment to express my excitement for the 
upcoming year and share my vision for our community. 
 
I am confident that together we can continue to maintain and improve our 
neighborhood, making it a wonderful place to live for all of us.  I am eager to work 
with each and every one of you to address your concerns, listen to your 
suggestions, and implement effective solutions to make our community even 
better. 
 
I also want to emphasize the importance of community involvement and encourage 
everyone to participate in our HOA meetings and events.  Your involvement is 
crucial in ensuring that our community runs smoothly and that everyone's needs 
are met. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me with any ideas, suggestions, or concerns.  I am 
looking forward to working with you all to make this the best year yet for our 
community.   
 
Best regards, 
 

Jared 

 
Jared Houghtelling 
President, DBPHOA 
https://www.dbphoa.com/contact_us.php                                                                  
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